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2200 NL.E, 38th Street ¢ Lighthouse Point, FL 33064 ¢ Phone 954-943-6500 » Fax 954-784-3446

March 31, 2016

Mr. Brian Thomason

Vice President

Bergeron Emergency Services
19612 SW 69" Place

Ft. Lauderdale, FI. 33332

Dear Mr. Thomason:

| want to thank you and all of the responders from Bergeron Emergency Services for your
assistance in the recovery from the tornado that we recently experienced. Within two hours
after we called, a representative was in the City assessing the damage and developing a clean-
up and debris removal plan. The next morning your crews were here on-site ready to work.
You provided just the right amount of manpower and equipment we needed to get the job
done quickly and efficiently.

Thanks for the great response from Bergeron Emergency Services.
Sincerely,
CITY OF LIGHTHOUSE POINT, FLORIDA

D

hn D. Lavisky
City Administrator




